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Thurston Elementary PTO

Special Calls!

Hello Thurston Parents! Just a quick interjection to announce the following:

1) Are you a 5th grade parent? Are you interested in helping to organize a 5th grade send-
off? PTO will be hosting a meeting with Mary Manthey before this month's PTO meeting. Join
us on ZOOM at 5:30 pm on Tuesday, February 15th (and stay for the meeting :)).

2) Interested in showcasing the diversity of Thurston's community? If you are interested
in celebrating your heritage, contact International Night Coordinator Smita Malpani

at thurstoninternationalnight@gmail.com by February 28th, 6 pm for a community event in
early May. Share your culture with friends, whether through food, art, history, performance,
etc.

3) Needed! Thurston is in need of disinfectant wipes and Kleenex. Please leave your
donations in the clear tote outside of the main door or ring the bell if you have a large package.
Also, the staff lounge is in need of a gently used microwave. Please contact Kelly Delp

at delpk@aaps.k12.mi.us or call Thurston at 734-994-1970.

4) Reminder: PTO Meeting next Tuesday night, February 15th at 6:00 pm on ZOOM.

Thank you for your generous attention!

Contact Us
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Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann
Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:
Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice,
SMS text, email, and social media.

Jeremy Bricker <jeremydb@umich.edu> Tue, Feb 8, 2022 at 6:00 PM
To: T N <chachacoro@gmail.com>

You can do Japanese stuff for Thurston international night if you want:
[Quoted text hidden]
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